
 

 

 

The annual LOTUS Spring Showcase that was scheduled for April 23rd is now officially 

postponed due to the ongoing COVID-19 health crisis. It will be re-envisioned as an art 

exhibition and magazine launch at a new location and time in mid-November 2020. 

Our Spring Showcase honors and celebrates the creative works of survivors of sexual 

violence who embody those qualities most needed right now: resilience, inner strength, and 

the promise of regeneration through the power of art made in community with others. 

We expect on-going updates to be provided as we re-imagine this event, so please 

check back to this webpage in the next 3-4 weeks for additional details.   

 

 

 

 


